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Wednesday, November 21, 2018. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
Bus Route 6175 (Caledonia Bus Company) and Bus Route 2103 (Sharp Bus Lines): 
 
Today at 3:30pm, students that ride Bus Route 6175 and Bus Route 2103 were 
involved in a minor collision in Gatestone’s bus zone area.  Students were all on 
the buses during this time.  Gatestone staff and both bus drivers connected with 
all student passengers and there were no student injuries reported.  The school 
connected with both Caledonia and Sharp Bus Lines.  Both companies gave the 
drivers clearance to continue with their regular route.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to connect with me at the school. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
K. Reilly-Scott 
Principal  
905-573-7731  
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